Council of Academic Deans

October 21, 2014
Summary and Action Items
•
New Updates on HR Information:  Staff from the Office of Human Resources attended to update the Council on new and upcoming activities for fiscal year 2015.  
•
Student Evaluations and ePortfolio:  Dr. Cynthia Opheim and Mr. Whitten Smart discussed with the Council the requests that have been received to add student evaluations to ePortfolio.  Whitten will need a two week lead time for these requests and it was stressed that while these requests can be granted, faculty qualifications will remain the number one priority.    
•
Undergraduate Admissions Report:  Dr. Michael Heintze provided the Council with the undergraduate admissions report.     

•
Graduate Admissions Report:  Dr. Andrea Golato provided the Council with the graduate admissions report.
